
  

            
                
     

We usually meet at the Cambridge Bowling Club, Howtree Place, Floreat (near the Forum), at 7.10 am for 7.30 am 
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Information about our next Rotary Meeting: 

Wednesday 28th September 2022 

Speaker:  Shauna Kinney                                              Topic: Different angle to Scamming. 
 
On Duty: Speaker Host, Intro & Thanks: Jeremy Wood  Set Up/Pack Up: Max Puddey 
                                  

Coming up soon 
Wednesday 5th October 2022 

Speaker:  David Kennedy 

Topic:  St Vincent de Paul Society 
 

Speaker Host, Intro & thanks:  John Gartlan 
Set up/pack up:  Mike Mullin 

 
 

IF A MEMBER CAN’T ATTEND, OR WANTS TO BRING A VISITOR, PLEASE ADVISE LIBBY LARSEN BY EARLY MONDAY MORNING 

Either by telephone (0438 462 917) or email (libbylarsen@westnet.com.au).      Bulletin Editor: Peter Pearse                                      

 

District Governor Ineke Oliver was our guest speaker this week and was introduced and welcomed by Past President Jeremy 
Wood.  Ineke’s theme for this year focused on public image and how we can project our image to the public.  The use of 
the widely used social media platform such as an uptodate Web Page, Facebook, Instagram and Linkedin are all avenues 
that promote the profile of Rotary.  She complimented our Club on the use of such facilities and for keeping them all current 
and updated. 
Ineke promoted the Joint District Conference that is to be held on Friday the 17th February and Saturday the 18th February 
2023 in the Mandurah Performing Arts Centre.  This will be followed by the International Conference which is to be held in 
Melbourne in May 2023. 
Ineka reported that the transition to one District Regionalisation is progressing and all Clubs will be requested to vote on 
the Pilot Plan for the new District.  All Clubs will have one vote.  A Resolution that we support the Pilot Plan for the new 
District, was put to attending Members and a Yes Vote was carried unanimously. 
Jeremy Wood proposed a vote of thanks. 
 
 
 
 

 

 

GENERAL NEWS ITEMS 
• Club received a Rotary Citation for 2021. 

• Bunnings Sausage Sizzle 15th October 2022. 

• District Conference 17th and 18th February 2023 in 
Mandurah. 

• AGM 12th October 2022. 

 

 
 

 
 

Birthdays: none this time 

Wedding anniversaries: none this time 

Rotary anniversaries: none this time 

 

Love can be measured by how excited your dog get when you come home. 

NEWS FROM LAST WEEK 
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